

Newsletter

Friday16th October 2020

Mullett Road, Wolverhampton, WV11 1DD Tel: 01902 558778

office@deyncourtprimary.com www.deyncourtprimary.org

Attendance

The classes with the best attendance last week were:

1/2G and 5/6P

The class with the best attendance this week were

1/2F and 3/4T

Well done to everyone!

Hello! Another busy couple of weeks at D'Eyncourt have passed by and we are now approaching the half term break. We have been so impressed with the children as they have all been working hard in their lessons and pushing themselves in all areas.

Last week, we raised awareness of World Mental Health day where the children arrived in school wearing something yellow—some children were very inventive! It is so important that we share the 'Keep talking' message and the children were encouraged to share their thoughts and feelings especially at a time like this.

We have a few fun celebrations to look forward to over the next few weeks—
remember we have our Black History Month project on the go and we will have further exciting projects to come in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Darby

Headteacher

Dates for your diary

October 2020

23rd—Break up for half term

November 2020

6th— Remembrance Day celebration in school (Art activities across the school)

9th -14th-Maths week-information to follow

13th—Children in Need day—information to follow

December 2020

17th—Christmas Parties in classes

18th—Break up for Christmas—Christmas jumper day

January 2020

4th—Children return to school

Face Coverings



Thank you to everyone who has been wearing their face coverings when visiting the school. Please continue to keep your distance (two metres) and wash your hands frequently. Thank you for your support.

Class Dojos



The winning classes for last week were Rec and 3/4T

The winning classes for this week are 1/2G and 3/4T

Dojo Shop

The Class Dojo shop is now open! If children earn the most dojos in class, they can visit the Class Dojo shop. Keep up to date with your child's class on Class Dojo—thanks to everyone who has signed up!



Parking Around School

Whilst dropping your children off at school, please can you make sure that you are parking as safely as possible. Due to the fact that children are starting and leaving school at staggered times, it is extremely important that we are extra cautious. We have received numerous



complaints already this term from our concerned neighbours so please be considerate when you are parking around the school site.

Thank you for your support with this.

#HelloYellow

World Mental Health Day

Thank you all for wearing a splash of yellow on our #HelloYellow day last Friday. The children participat-

Say #HelloYellow for World Mental Health Day

ed in some important discussions raising awareness of mental health and sharing the important message that those with mental health are not alone. Through the school, the children spent the afternoon completing activities linked to supporting positive mental health—there is always someone here to talk to if you need a listening ear.

School Council

Over the last few weeks, we have been busy organising our new school council. The children were tasked with creating a poster telling the class why they should represent them.

The elections have taken place and the chosen councillors have been chosen and were revealed in our virtual assembly today. Thank you to all of the children who put themselves forward. We look forward to planning some exciting fund-raising opportunities soon!

Picking children up

If you would like someone different to pick your child up after school, please inform the office before 2.30pm.

Due to safeguarding rules, we cannot allow children to leave with other adults without parents' prior permission. Thank you for your support with this.

Office Hours

Our office hours are: 8.00am-4.00pm daily



Home Learning

If you have a child who is self isolating and you need some work to complete during this time, please take a look at the Home Learning area on our school website at www.deyncourtprimary.org/home-learning/

If schools need to close in the future or we have to close a bubble, this will be where all our Home Learning resources can be accessed. Class Dojo will be an important communication tool in this scenario so please, if you haven't already signed up to your child's class, please do! Remember both parents can join up so you can see what is going on.

High School Applications

The deadline is creeping closer to apply for secondary school admissions. Some schools are offering virtual tours so check out any websites of schools you are considering. Admissions must be completed by 31st October 2020. If you require further details please visit

www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/admissions

Black History Month

As part of our work on Black History Month we are studying influential BAME people from throughout history. Each class teacher has set their children a project to complete over the month of October. They can present their work through fact files, posters, timelines, poetry, art etc and they will become



part of a whole school display in the hall. The children have till next Friday to get their entries in so get creating!

Celebrating Success Outside of School

Congratulations and a very well done to the following children for their achievements outside of school:

Kaisher-Rae-Swimming level 1

Mollie-Mae—Street dancing and theatre gym certificates

If your child has achieved any awards, let us know and we will share on here!